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Oregon Pediatric Society
A Chapter of fne American Academy of Pediatrics

OPS MEMBERS SPEAK OUT IN
SUPPORT OF HB 3063

Links at www.oreqonpediatricsociety.org/active-issues

Letter to the Editor, Portland Tribune: “My View: Time to Remove Immunization
Exemptions.” OPS Member Emily Puterbaugh, MD, Broadway Medical Clinic. 3/14/19

Letter to the Editor, Bend The Bulletin: “Support Helt’'s Immunization Bill.” OPS
Members Brenna Lewis, MD, Mosaic Medical & John Peoples, MD, Central Oregon
Pediatric Associates. 3/8/19

Letter to the Editor, Portland Tribune: “My View: Vaccinations are Successful, Safe
Protection.” OPS Member Ryan Hassan, MD, Clackamas Pediatric Clinic. 3/7/19

“Public Weighs in on Bill to Ban Nonmedical Vaccine Exemptions.” KATU News,
interview with OPS Member Kristina Haley, MD, OHSU. 3/1/19

Letter to the Editor, The Oregonian: “Readers Respond: Vaccines Save Lives and
Keep Children Safe.” OPS Member Alanna Braun, MD, OHSU. 3/1/19

Letter to the Editor, Portland Tribune: “Vote to Limit Inmunization Exceptions is
Vote for Children.” OPS Member Shaili Rajput, MD, MPH, Kaiser Permanente. 2/28/19

Article in The Oregonian: “What Will it Take to Tighten Vaccination Laws in Oregon,
Washington? A Measles Outbreak Might Help.” Interview with OPS Board Member
Art Jaffe, MD. 2/22/19

A MESSAGE TO PARENTS from the Oregon Pediatric Society regarding the recent
measles outbreak. 2/20/19

Letter to the Editor, The Register-Guard: “iImmunization Protects Children and
Community.” OPS Member Lauren Herbert, MD, pediatrician and infectious disease
specialist, PeaceHealth Medical Group. 2/14/19

The Oregon Pediatric Society (OPS) is the state chapter of the American Academy of
Pediatrics. Our members are committed to improving the health and well-being of all Oregon
children. We carry out our health equity mission through policy advocacy; quality improvement
programs that support practice change; and the ongoing educatio oviders who serve
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CONTACTS: Katy King KATYKINGO1@GMAIL.COM
or Julie Scholz, Executive Director OPS JULIE.SCHOLZ@ORAAP.COM



